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Call for Broker Feedback- SABS 
 
 
On July 1, 2026, changes will be implemented to the Statutory Accident Benefits Schedule. 
These amendments stem from the Ontario government’s 2024 budget, in which the 
government committed to move forward auto insurance reforms that would empower Ontario 
drivers with more consumer choice by making all accident benefits outside of medical, 
rehabilitation, and attendant care optional to purchase for consumers.  

 

Please take this brief survey to help us better understand how best to enable 
communication on this matter with your customers. 

  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=55rMUR-p806z4JJV_ZfI2KfVxb3nB-xGgwNVe7eSxmxUQU1XMU9KRldXVkkzTUhKQVVYWlhNQzAzMC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=55rMUR-p806z4JJV_ZfI2KfVxb3nB-xGgwNVe7eSxmxUQU1XMU9KRldXVkkzTUhKQVVYWlhNQzAzMC4u

